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Sadaka, Jennifer -JLT

From: Crepauit,Jean [CEAA]
Sent:  March 3, 2004 4:11 PM
To: Torrie,Brian [CEAA]

Cc: Connelly,Robert [CEAA]; Burgess,Steve [CEAA]; Bedrossian,Peter [CEAA]; Turmel,Natalie [CEAA];
Chapman,Steve [CEAA]; Richard,Francine [CEAA]; Harris,Gordon [CEAA]; Coulter,Bill [CEAA];
McDonald,Derek [CEAA]; 'Chery! L Benjamin'; 'Chris A Daly’

Subject: RE : White's Point Quarry Project

Brian, | tatked to Mr. de Jonge today and he indicated to me that two to four weeks will be required on their part to sort out
the ownership/project matter. | indicated to him that we would use this delay to try make more announcement on top on
announcing the signing of the agreement and the application period for participant funding, i.e., panel appointments and
release of the EIS Guidelines. | further indicated to him that advancing the announcement of panel members and release of
the EIS guidelines have no bearing on timelines as they are mostly driven at this stage by participant funding. Francine,
Steve and | met today to discuss how we can move faster on the panel appointment and EIS Guidelines side. Francine is to
talk to Chris Daly from NS regarding panel appointment. Jean

----- Message d'origine-----

De : Crepault,Jean [CEAA]

§nvoyé : 1 mars 2004 11:30

A : Torrie,Brian [CEAA]

Cc : Connelly,Robert [CEAA]; Burgess,Steve [CEAA]; Bedrossian,Peter [CEAA]; Turmel,Natalie [CEAA]; Chapman,Steve
[CEAA]; Richard,Francine [CEAA]; Harris,Gordon [CEAA]; Coulter,Bill [CEAA]; McDonald,Derek [CEAA]; 'Cheryl L Benjamin';
Chris A Daly

Objet : TR : White's Point Quarry Project

Brian, hereafter is an e-mail received from Mr. B. De Jonge requesting that the signing of the agreement be postponed until
further notice from the proponents. Jean

----- Message d'origine-----

De : de Jonge, Boris [mailto:Boris.deJonge@mcinnescooper.com]
Envoyé : 1 mars 2004 10:58

A : jean.crepault@ceaa.gc.ca

Cc: Lutz, Douglas

Objet : White's Point Quarry Project

Jean,

in our telephone conversation on Friday, you indicated that the agreement to establish a joint review panel to consider the
White's Point Quarry Project was in the office of the federal Minister of the Environment for signature. You also indicated that
this agreement identified two proponents: Global Quarry Products (with respect to the larger quarry project) and Nova Stone
Exporters Inc. (with respect to the 3.9 hectare quarry that has already received conditional approval from the Nova Scotia
Department of Environment and Labour).

Global Quarry Products is a partnership between Bilcon of Nova Scotia, Corporation and Nova Stone Exporters Inc. Mclnnes
Cooper represents Bilcon in this matter. Bilcon is currently in discussions with Nova Stone concerning this project. These
discussions may result in a change in the proponents as described in the agreement. In order to avoid confusing the public
and interveners, we suggest that the execution and release of the agreement be postponed until this is finalized. We expect
that this will be resolved in the near future.

Regards,

Boris de Jonge

Mcinnes Cooper

1601 Lower Water Street
PO Box 730

Halifax NS B3J 2V1

(902) 424-1399 Tel
(902) 425-63:

boris dewnged

ICEGOOLE GO

22/06/2009

Doc Request 006, 007 Page-012992



